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gohebu yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi.  
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in Welsh will not lead to a delay in responding.   
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London  
WC1V 6QT 
 
By email:   
 

 13 April 2018 
 
Dear Mr Parker 
 
This year’s annual report from our Chief Medical Officer Gambling with Our Health  
identifies problem gambling as a clear, prominent and growing public health priority for 
Wales and Welsh Government.   
 
Adverts for gambling on television and on-line concern us particularly in relation to how they 
influence the vulnerable and, especially children and young people.  Since changes to the 
Gambling Act (2005) we have seen the amount of adverts on television and on-line increase 
rapidly.  Your recent announcement on moves to implement tougher standards is therefore 
very welcome.  There needs to be a clear focus on the potential harms to individuals and 
wider society from problem gambling.  Whilst your announcement is a positive step in 
relation to the content of adverts, we are also concerned about the sheer quantity of adverts 
broadcast each day encouraging this activity.   
 
The issue of gambling advertising reaching children and young people through social media 
and online advertising has yet to be adequately addressed.  Children and young people are 
also exposed to gambling advertising through a number of means including billboards and 
through sponsorship of sports events, personalities and teams.  We note that you will be 
publishing further guidance later to help protect children and young people from targeted 
gambling advertising. Within this guidance we call on you to continue to place stronger 
restrictions, especially online, to restrict the exposure of children and young people to this 
activity.   
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Concern with the issue of problem gambling and the role of advertising has been raised on 
a number of occasions recently within proceedings of the Assembly.  We look forward to 
your consideration of this letter and a response we can share with Assembly Members. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 
 
Julie James AC/AM 
Arweinydd y Tŷ a’r Prif Chwip 
Leader of the House and Chip Whip 
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Cabinet Secretary for Health and Social Services 
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